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1. Professor Alan Renwick (PI) welcomed Advisory Board (AB) members to the meeting. He 

summarised the progress of the Democracy in the UK after Brexit project and the timeline 

ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǇǳōƭƛŎŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ /ƛǘƛȊŜƴǎΩ !ǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ƻƴ 5ŜƳƻŎǊŀŎȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ¦Y.  

 

2. Following this, Professor Renwick invited general comments about the /ƛǘƛȊŜƴǎΩ !ǎǎŜƳōƭȅ 

report draft, which had been circulated to AB members in advance of the meeting. A 

discussion then followed. Topics included: mentioning Brexit more prominently given its 

Ǉƻǎƛǘƛƻƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎŜŀǊŎƘ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘΩǎ ǘƛǘƭŜΤ and restructuring the Executive Summary.  

 

3. Professor Renwick then invited comments about Parts 1 and 2 of the report draft. A 

discussion then followed. Topics included: whether to display raw numbers alongside or 

instead of percentages; ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ŜƭǳŎƛŘŀǘƛƴƎ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΩ ŜȄǇƭŀƴŀǘƛƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ 

recommendations; and how data visualisations should be organised within the report.  

 

4. Professor Renwick asked AB members how they perceived ǘƘŜ ŎƻƴŎƭǳǎƛƻƴǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƛǘƛȊŜƴǎΩ 

Assembly, before seeking ideas for the launch of the report. Topics in this latter discussion 

included: using pr


